From: Elizabeth Raymond <

Sent: Saturday, 11 December 2021 6:04 PM
To: Planning Panels - Northern Beaches
Cc: pittwater@parliament.nsw.gov.au
Subject: Application No.DA2020/1756

Categories: DA2020/1756

## Dear Sir/Madam

I frequently use Robertson Road

I enjoy the community ambience and the easy parking and access to nearby shops and offices, but the addition of a new grocery with its busy garage access located in the middle of the road, will completely spoil a friendly community meeting place. It will absolutely wreck the village atmosphere.

Where else in the surrounding suburbs is there such a popular place for people to meet? It is unique!! I am definitely against this construction in its present form as it will wreck the whole area for many locals and visitors to Robertson Road.

Find a better solution to this plan and replan the garage entrance!

You can do better!

**Yours Sincerely** 

Elizabeth Raymond